
Western Bank rooting for the Abilene 
Christian School Panthers in the TAAPS 
state championship basketball game!

Anna Gallagher attended the grand opening of Western Bank's customer, 
Smoothie King and owner, Jan Ford!



Western Bank would like to 
congratulate our Big Spring branch 
for receiving the Adult Protective 
Service Honor Award!!! 

Abilene branch gave their Western 
Wednesday donation to the Boys and 
Girls Club. They have 6 locations and 
serve around 1,800 kids a year. Mark 
Young, the director, extended his 
thanks to the employees of Western 
Bank! Wooo-hoo!!



The Lubbock branch had the opportunity to sponsor, Brookston Baker, for the Lone 
Star Leadership Academy!
 
Lone Star Leadership Academies are overnight camps offered throughout the summer 
for outstanding 4th-8th graders. During the camps, young leaders travel to Dallas/Fort 
Worth, Austin/San Antonio, or Houston/Galveston for a week of fun, learning, 
leadership development, and visits to significant Texas sites. In addition to improving 
their leadership abilities, participants gain self-confidence and independence, and 
develop new friendships with other high-achieving students from across the state!


